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October 8, 2019 
 
 
NiElle Hoffmann 
1319 S. 71st St. 
West Allis, WI  53214 
  
Subject:   Decision by City of West Allis Administrative Appeals Review Board 

(AARB) in regard to the Appeal of the Dangerous Dog Order for NiElle 
Hoffmann of 1319 S. 71st St. 

  
Dear Ms. Hoffmann: 
 
This letter is to formally notify you of the determination made by the City of West 
Allis Administrative Appeals Review Board (AARB) from its meeting on September 
26, 2019, regarding your appeal.   
 
At the meeting, the Board decided to: 
 

- Maintain the Dangerous Dog Order 
- Appellant may request another hearing to appeal the Dangerous Dog Order if 

no incidents for one year. 
 

Thank you for the time you took in making your appeal and attending the meeting.  
If you have any questions, or need further information or clarification, please feel 
free to contact me.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Steven A. Braatz, Jr.  
City Clerk 
 
ljr 
 
cc: 
Mayor Devine 
Health Commissioner 
City Attorney 
Police Department 
 


